
 
Below is a brief recap of action taken by the Texas FFA Board of Directors during the 

fourth quarter meeting which took place on Friday June 7, 2024, in Stephenville, Texas.  

 

Full Board Meeting Minutes will be found on the Texas FFA website here. 

 

• Approved Meeting Minutes from the third quarter Board Meeting on April 7th, 2024. 

• Approved New Chapters, Chapter Charter Extension, and New Chapter Charter Denial 

report.  

• Approved 3 new 2024-2025 Board Members: Ashley Abston, Paul Boff, and Michael 

Cooper.  

• Approved the proposed budget for FY 2024-25. 

• Approved 2502 Lone Star Degree submissions. 

• Approved 111 teacher and 239 non teacher Honorary Lone Star Degree Award recipients.  

• Approved Dr. Ullrich and Dr. Ford as the Blue and Gold Award recipients. 

• Approved Jeff McKnight, Michael Cooper, and Riley Branch as the E.R. Alexander 

Award recipients. 

• Approved Ben Barber FFA area reassignment to Area VIII. 

• Denied Cuero FFA, Yorktown FFA, and Yoakum FFA area reassignment.  

 


